## Easter Flower Donations

﴾ والله الله والله وا

S.E.A.S. Parish | Easter 2021

Donor: In Memory/Honor of:

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Tran In Memory of Dr. Edward Carben

Mr. & Mrs. Arthur Griffin In Memory of Lois Griffin, John Griffin, Thelma

Snoddy and A. C. Snoddy

Mrs. JoAnne Rial The Rial Family and Brooks Family

Mrs. Pauline Miller & Family My parents, Roland & Lucille Ferland

Scotty & Leona Lilly, Jean & Rubin Fullwood, Bonnie Bean, John & Nan Dulaj and Jean Lane Linda & Eddie Edwards

Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Davis

Rafael Maldonado, Petra Maldonado, Nancy Maldonado, Hassan Hussain and Delcenia Woods

Mr. George Edelblut In memory of the Edelblut Family

Mrs. Shirley Parker In memory of Joseph F. Parker, Sr.

Mr. & Mrs. William Abell Whitney & Virginia Abell and Bobby & Ester

Larsen Lowery

Donna & Michael Thomson In honor of Irma Gregory

Michael & Terry Nash Our Family and Friends

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Gentry In Memory of All Lives Lost from COVID-19



# Easter Flower Donations Cont.

S.E.A.S. Parish | Easter 2021

#### Donor:

John & Ruth Huber

In Memory/Honor of:

Deceased Members of the Keay & Huber Families

Mrs. Jackie Brown

In Memory of Joseph & June Micher (parents)

Mr. & Mrs. William McArdle

William T. McArdle, Sr., Eleanor McArdle, John A. Onofrey and Donna Marguglio

### Additional Easter Flower Donations by:

Dr. & Mrs. William McClintock

🎐 Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Barlage

🎍 Mr. & Mrs. James Ginter, III

Nancy & Ted Anthony

🐧 Mr. & Mrs. Hampton Hart

🛦 Mrs. Virginia Walsh

Mr. & Mrs. John Simzak

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Perry

Mrs. Doreen Walters

Burlyn & Deanette Rogers

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Quinn

Mrs. Rose Reed

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Dupuis

John & Mary Ann Keogh

### Thank You and Happy Easter!

Many thanks to all those who contributed to our Holy Week and Easter Celebrations especially Father Scott, Bobby and Mary Brooks, Irma Gregory, Greg and Iris Davis, Virginia Walsh, James Giffin, Beth Ann Luther, Debbie Grosser, the Boyer family and a BIG thank you to our volunteers who are working behind the scenes with landscaping and lawn care to prepare the Church property for spring and summer.

Thank you as well to all who donated for Easter flowers so we were able to adorn the altar with the lovely Easter lilies.

We wish you much joy and a very blessed Easter season!!

